
From: Bellama, Stacey <sbellama@sweetwater.org> 
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 12:32 PM
To: De Paz, Jomar <jdepaz@sweetwater.org>; Pena Veloz, Jorge <jpenaveloz@sweetwater.org>; 
Harpenau-Parks, Gregg <gharpenauparks@sweetwater.org>

Subject: KUDOS TO JOE

I spoke with Ann Grieb at Glover Ave Apt A who takes care of the HOA and she had nothing but
great things to say about Joe. He helped her with high usage, locating the meter with high usage and
giving her all of his leak tabs. She was extremely grateful and wanted to let us know what a good job
he did helping her.

Stacey Bellama
Customer Service Representative II

Phone (619) 420-1413 ext 6742
Mail 505 Garrett Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 91910
www.sweetwater.org
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